
MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY PRECINCT MEETING, HELD IN THE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON TUESDAY 31st MARCH 2015, COMMENCING AT 
2.04PM. 
 
PRESENT:   Cr Steve O’Halloran (Chair), Dylan Walsh, Wayne Whitby, Aaron 
Drenovski, Wally Johnson, Robyn Johnson, Inspector Steve Worthington, Sgt 
Narelle Tucker and John Jackson.   
 
APOLOGIES:  Cr Ken Barnes, Cr Jeff Mannix, Cr Leigh Byron, Sgt Paul Condon, 
Myrtle Matarazzo and Win Scott. 
 
Previous Minutes were accepted by Wally Johnson and seconded by Sgt Narelle 
Tucker.   

 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES: 
 
CCTV CAMERAS 
Investigations still ongoing regarding installation of CCTV Cameras.  Cr O’Halloran 
quoted that Council will assist if possible. 
 
Wayne Whitby enquired as to whether the ranger for dogs only as he had reported 
goats and had no assistance.   Aaron to chase up ranger duties.  
 
Cr O’Halloran and Dylan Walsh stated that there are still dogs roaming at night time.  
Wayne Whitby commented that Balranald would be one of the best towns that he 
has been to regarding dogs. 
 
POLICE STATISTICS AND UPDATE: 
 
Inspector Steve Worthington presented a PowerPoint with Police statistics. 
 
Inspector Worthington also stated that if you call to report a crime and no officer is 
on duty for Balranald ask to be transferred to Deniliquin station and report with 
them.   
 
Police encourage community members to report any crime no matter how big or 
small it may seem and keep reporting until responded to. 
 
It was suggested that Inspector Worthington attend the next Council meeting on 
April 21st 2015. 
 
Inspector Worthington is hoping to provide statistics as PowerPoint presentation to 
each meeting. 
 

  



GENERAL BUSINESS  
 
ROUND TABLE: 
 
John 
John enquired as to who is owner of Itinerant Shelter and who cleans such building?  
It was responded to Council owns the building. 
 
Aaron Drenovski and Sgt Tucker to discuss the current situation of Itinerant Shelter. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday May 26th 2015. 
 
CLOSURE: 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 2.50pm 
 
Recommendation that the report be received. 


